



17 February 2016

Bruniquel & Associates PO Box 47231 Greyville Durban 4023

Dear Bruno

REFERENCE

On behalf of the Compass Medical Waste Services management team, I would like to sincerely thank you for going the extra mile in training and developing our valued Compass employees. We have received nothing but positive feedback and praise from all of the employees who have attended the various training courses. For many of them, this is the first time they have experienced professional training and their personal experiences have been nothing but life changing.

Those individuals who had the opportunity to attend the training are talking about the change it is making at Compass. They are excited, motivated, positive and are looking forward to the challenges for the year ahead with new found experience. The staff were very impressed by Bradley and Futhi's presentations, both the facilitation and the content.

A special word of thanks to Bradley, Julia and Futhi for the detailed feedback they have given to EXCO and the management team. This has been invaluable to us.

We look forward to a long and rewarding partnership.

tan du Randt

Kind regard

Managing Director

Email: compass@compass.za.net